
I hope this message finds you well. I'm excited to announce that we'll be 
hosting the Cisco SMB Partner Conclave 2024, a key event dedicated to 
fostering our partnerships and driving growth in SMB segment.

We'll be sharing insights, strategies, and engaging in collaborative 
discussions that are crucial for our continued success. Your participation is 
invaluable. This event is exclusively for the top 120 SMB partner 
executives, offering you a unique opportunity to network with them. Don't 
miss out!

Thank you for your cooperation, and I look forward to our collective effort 
towards making this conclave a success.

Mark your calendar and reserve the following date:

Event Details:

Conrad Bangalore, 25/3, Kensington Road, Halasuru, Someshwarpura,
Bengaluru, Karnataka 560008

04:00 PM onwards21st June, 2024

Cisco SMB Partner 
Conclave 2024

Best regards,
Shiva Kumar Y 
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